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THIS WEEK'S CALENDAR

UPCOMING DATES
February 8 - PTA

February 11 - Registration opens for Parent Teacher Conferences
February 21 - No School President's Day
February 23 - Parent Teacher Conferences

LUNCH MENUS

https://s.smore.com/u/4886/f051d0ff5c0ade56950009ece3dea5db.jpeg


5 ESSENTIALS SURVEY
Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s):



Beginning January 11th, students and teachers across Illinois will have
an opportunity to participate in the annual statewide Illinois 5Essentials
Survey. This survey is designed to generate a detailed picture of the inner
workings of your child’s school. As a parent, you too will have an opportunity to share your thoughts
on the important elements of school effectiveness in a survey about your child’s school. The survey will
be available until March 11th.


To take the survey, please visit the link here: http://survey.5essentials.org/illinois/survey/parent/
Select “Start here”
County: Kane
School: Washington Middle School

https://s.smore.com/e/xy4s2/SbiW0-
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Thank you for your participation.
Students in grades 4 through 12 will be administered the student survey at school. If you do not want
your child to participate, please go to our district website at www.sd129.org and click on the link for
the Illinois 5Essentials Survey. You will need to fill out the Parent Notification letter, sign and return the
completed letter to your child’s school office.
If you have additional questions, please contact the office.

SIGN UP HERE FOR CONFERENCESSIGN UP HERE FOR CONFERENCES

https://s.smore.com/e/xy4s2/29-u_2
https://www.sd129.org/parents/parent-teacher-conferences


REGISTER FOR THE 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR HEREREGISTER FOR THE 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR HERE

IN THE CLASSROOM: MS. CRUZ'S PE CLASSES
It was the WMS Olympics this week at Washington! Students recreated Olympic Events- everything
from bobsledding to baton relays and the latest event: Egg Balancing!!

IN THE CLASSROOM MS STARCKS LA CLASS
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Ms. Starck explains a self-regulating skill called 5 finger breathing. This is where you trace your hand
breathing in on one side of a finger then out on the other. At the end of this activity, you have taken 5
deep breaths! (Also: shout out to Ms. Starck and SAVE club for creating this wonderful display!)

IN THE CLASSROOM: MS. PULIDO"S MATH CLASS
What do you do with all of this snow? Well, you make snowmen in math class with it of course! Ms.
Pulio's class had fun competing on who could make the tallest and largest diameter snowman. Thanks
for always making math fun, Ms. Pulido!
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PTA CONCESSION SIGN UP
Please sign up HERE if you are able to help PTA sell concessions at upcoming basketball games

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090b44a5ae2fabf94-girl


GET INVOLVED GENERALS!
Click on the "Get Involved" image for all of the information on the clubs
and activities that are available at Washington.

Worrying is like a rocking chair: it gives you something to do but

never gets you anywhere. –Erma Bombeck

Home Access CenterHome Access Center

WASHINGTON ATHLETICS
Did you know you can get all of our athletic results on our 8to18
website? All schedules are posted here as well. Thank you Mr.
Danzinger for making keeping our athletic programs so organized!

8to18

The Washington PTA is made up of parents, teachers, and
community members who volunteer their time and talents to help
support our school. They organize events for the school community
and raise funds to support our teachers, staff, students, and
families. If you are interested in joining the PTA or volunteering to
help with any of our activities, please join us at our meetings or
contact PTA President Maria Torres at maria.latina@gmail.com. We
are always happy to see new faces! Next meeting is Tuesday
February 8th at 7:00 PM via Zoom


Meeting ID: 904 842 4480 

Passcode: Generals


https://esp41pehac.eschoolplus.powerschool.com/HomeAccess/Account/LogOn?ReturnUrl=%2fHomeAccess%3fSiteCode%3daurlive&SiteCode=aurlive
https://s.smore.com/u/8f11/eff06fda3adb2e521bebbfbf09473e56.png
https://il.8to18.com/washington
https://s.smore.com/u/614f/5c84890440483a9866ac172d0a97b51c.png
mailto:maria.latina@gmail.com
https://s.smore.com/u/c121/d69b85eb561067730d04c74573cd8d61.jpeg


Middle School Calendar & Bell ScheduleMiddle School Calendar & Bell Schedule

Facebook @WMSGenerals129org

Washington Middle School

231 S. Constitution Drive
Aurora, IL 60506

231 South Constitution Drive, A… washington@sd129.org

630-301-5017 washington.sd129.org
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